
Bulletin No. 1051

Friday  23rd June 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

Thank you for the kindness of our parent volunteers & teachers for helping at the Disco last Friday night, it 
was a very hot, but it is safe to say that all our pupils had a super time.  Thank you especially to The Friends 
of Lady Lane Park for once again organising such a fun night for our lucky pupils.

On Wednesday, our youngest pupils spent the morning with their new teachers for September.  It is always 
heartwarming to see pupils moving up in school with such confidence, it is reassuring to see they are ready 
for their next step in their journey at Lady Lane Park School.

On Thursday, Form 3 visited The Royal Armouries, they had a wonderful day exploring the museum’s 
extraordinary collection of arms and armour! Miss Borsos and Mrs Henson were very proud of all the pupil's 
behaviour throughout the day and said they were a credit to our school.

On Monday, your children will be bringing home their end of year report. I have had the pleasure of reading 
all the reports and am extremely proud of our pupils and what they have achieved this year.  Please check 
your children’s folders for reports if they do not hand them over!  At the upcoming Parents’ Consultations, 
you will have the opportunity to ask any questions about your children’s reports, so please do make an 
appointment via the Parent Pay app, if you haven’t already done so.

Next Tuesday, we have invited our School Photographer to come back to school to take a special ‘Whole
School’ photograph.  Please can all pupils come to school in correct Summer Uniform, including a Jumper or 
Cardigan, whatever the weather.  Pupils in Nursery, who do not usually come in on Tuesday, are warmly 
welcome to pop up for the picture. We are aiming to have the picture taken first thing on Tuesday morning.  
We will, of course, be having the Whole School photograph on display in school, but you are all able to 
purchase your own copy. We are hoping that you will be able to see the proof of this picture, as well as the 
Class & Teams photographs, before we break up for Summer.

Today, all our dancers are busy rehearsing for their performances in Footsteps this evening, I am looking 
forward to watching tonight at The Bingley Arts Centre and hope to see you there.  Thank you for your kind 
donations for the raffle, if you still have something to donate – please drop this into school before the end of 
the day.  Good Luck to them all.

Please don’t forget that you have just until Friday 30th June 2023 to benefit from a 2% discount on your 
Autumn Fees.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery









June 

Tuesday 27th June – Whole School Photograph
- UVI Fast Forward Event at Bingley Parish Church 1.00pm-3.00pm

   - Parents’ Consultations 6.00pm-8.00pm
Friday 30th June – Infant & Junior Sports Day

July

Monday 3rd July – Form 5 Trip to Saltaire
 - Parents’ Consultations 4.00pm-6.00pm

Tuesday 4th July – Infant Celebrations Performance A
   - Junior Transition Morning

Wednesday 5th July -  Infant Celebrations Performance B
Thursday 6th July – Prize Giving Picnics for all Classes 

  - Nursery trip to Hesketh Farm
Friday 7th July – School Closes for Summer

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 26th – Friday 30th June

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Sausages, Chips 
& 

Beans

Cowboy Casserole 
& 

Mini Baked 
Potatoes

Chicken Burger 
& 

Diced Potatoes 
and Mixed 
Vegetables

Chilli  
& 

Rice

Fish Cakes 
& 

Potatoes/Carrots

Oat Biscuit Fruity jelly Sponge and 
custard

Ice Cream Flapjack

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option
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